
NoIDs Advisory Group- call to forming a new Clinical Advisory Group- 

Nursing member: 

 

Are you an experienced IV nurse or nurse with special interest in infusion therapy?  Do you 

have hands on experience and have an interest in Quality Improvement?  If this sounds like 

you then consider this exciting opportunity.   

Notes on Injectable Drugs (NoIDs) is published by the NZ Hospital Pharmacy Association 

and is the ‘must have’ clinical resource for the safe administration of injectable medicines 

throughout New Zealand (in primary, secondary and tertiary settings).   Would you like to be 

part of its future? We are seeking a nurse with experience to join a newly formed Clinical 

Advisory Group.  This group is intended to enable the input of key users regarding 

usefulness and usability of NoIDs. And will be made up of nurse(s), pharmacist(s), NoIDs 

sub-editors and will be chaired by the Chief Editor. 

The nursing role(s) is to provide objective clinical practice advice to the Chief Editor.  In the 

initial phase there is a requirement of 40-60 hours of commitment over a six-month period for 

project work and quarterly meetings thereafter.    

 

To be a successful applicant:  

- Current APC 

- Recent clinical experience in secondary or tertiary care 

- Experience in governance or other advisory roles 

- An interest in quality improvement.   

- Excellent communication skills 

 

The full remit of this role can be found under Terms of reference.   This gives more 

information about the advisory group, its role and expectations of members.  

For further information including remuneration please contact Tanya Du Plessis, Chief Editor 

noids.nzhpa@gmail.com  

Send your expressions of interest with current CV and a summary of your experience 

to Tanya Du Plessis, Chief Editor noids.nzhpa@gmail.com by 11th of November 2024.  
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